
I have read the revised bill and still oppose the increase even though it is more multi-tiered.  I 

still agree with the Oregonian per their argument against.  

  

“If the governor and state lawmakers care deeply about low-income Oregonians, 
they'll leave the minimum wage where it is and oppose – vigorously – any 
attempt to raise it further by initiative. They'll be equally determined in their 
opposition to the unions' corporate tax measure, even as they promise to spend 
the 2017 legislative session addressing the looming budget crisis created by the 
state's public pension fund.” 
 

The bill is essentially the same except for the 3rd tier.   
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